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Date:  October 1, 2015  

 

Contact:  David “Rudy” Rudebaugh 

Chair, Board of Commissioners 

Timberlake Fire Protection District  

(208) 683-3333 

 
Timberlake Fire Protection District, Board of Commissioners would like to thank all of the 

agencies, organizations and businesses who supported the Fire District during the Cape Horn 

Fire.  

The Assigned Incident Management Teams; Coeur d'Alene Fire Department; Kootenai County 

Fire and Rescue; Kootenai County Sheriff’s Office; Idaho Department of Lands; Idaho 

Department of Transportation; Idaho State Police; Idaho State Fire Marshal’s Office; Lake’s 

Highway District; Mario’s Mexican Restaurant; Moscow Fire Department; Northern Lakes Fire 

District; Potlatch Fire District; South Boundary First District; St. Maries Fire District; Spokane 

City and County Fire Resources; Troy Fire District; Selkirk Fire District; Spirit Lake Fire District; 

Kootenai County Emergency Medical Services System; Worley Fire District; Bayview Community 

Center; Bureau of Homeland Security; the City of Athol; KKJ’s Pizza; Little Town Market; Office 

of Emergency Management; Red Cross; Timberlake High School; Northwest Baptist Disaster 

Relief; Heritage Health; Second Harvest Foods; Equa Dance Meadows Farm; Power of the Paw; 

Kootenai County Fairgrounds; and all other organizations/groups from North America who 

came to assist.  

Timberlake Fire also thanks all of the Bayview community members who stepped up to help 

their community during a time of great need. Thank you, again. 

Sincerely, 

David “Rudy” Rudebaugh, Chair 

Timberlake Fire Protection District 

 


